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On Campus Placement for VNL 

Congratulations 

 

 

DCEGN/TNP/2015/024-02                                       20th January 2015 

                                                                                                                                                    
We feel great pleasure in announcing that the following student of B.Tech 2015 has been selected by VNL. 
 

 
 
                 Name- Shefali Prajapati (B.Tech CSE) 
     Roll No- 1123010062 

              

 
 
 
Heartiest congratulations to her. We wish her all the best for her career ahead. 
 

   
 
   
 
            
 


